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 Digital 
Dates 
 

Monday, 25th March 
Parent Consultation 
Week                  
Year 5 Anglo-Saxon 
day at Escot 

Tuesday, 26th March 
Year 4 trip to Bath 

Friday, 29th March 
Pond Party 1.30pm 

Monday, 1st April 
Year Jumble Sale     
3-4pm 

Tuesday, 2nd April 
Pre-School and 
Reception Class 
Open Afternoon   
3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday, 4th April  
Talent Show 9.30am 
Term ends at 1.30pm 

Tuesday, 23rd April 
Children return to 
school 
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The Newton Poppleford School Newsletter 

School Entrance  
As I am sure you have all been noticing, we are finally getting towards the 
end of the building work! As part of these last phases we are going to have 
to change entrances once again. It is currently planned that from next 
Tuesday 26th March we will be doing the following; 

 All children to enter via the new entrance. 

 Gates will be opened at 8:45 am. 

 KS2 children to enter the school using the bridge by the main entrance 
(the alternative bridge to the one currently used) 

 KS1, reception and pre-school children to use the path that branches 
off from the main path to the right and follow this down to the lower 
playground. 

 Children going to breakfast club will also use the path on the right 
before the bridge - there will be a doorbell to press to alert staff to let 
you in, similarly parents collecting from twilight use this. 

 Timings for children coming out of school will remain the same until 
after Easter 

If the date for this changes we will advise by email on Monday 

I am hopeful that when we come back after Easter we will have use of the 
top playground. How this will work I will let you know in a future School 
Matters. 

Kind regards, Stuart Vaughan 

Other News 
The Reception class Cake Sale has postponed until after Easter. 

School Meals are going to go up in price to £2.30 from the start of the 
Summer Term. Please could parents settle any outstanding dinner money 
amounts (either cash or online payments are acceptable).  

The Pond  Party will take place on Friday, March 29th from 1.30pm to 
3.00pm. 

Please see the accompanying Letters Home email or the School Matters 
Extras news item for lots more information. 

March 22 News 

The Twilight after school club phone number is 07513269489. 
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Year RYear RYear R   

Year 5Year 5Year 5   

Year 6Year 6Year 6   

Year 4Year 4Year 4   

Neva and Maddie 

Behaviour Awards to Leo and Milla 

Year 1Year 1Year 1   
Lucy and Leo 

Behaviour Awards to William and Olivia 

Evie and Sophie 

Behaviour Awards to Phoebe and Joel 
Year 2Year 2Year 2   

India, Isaac N and Amelia 

Behaviour Awards to James H and Mya 

Skyler, Mia and Alyssa 

Behaviour Awards to Marley and George 

Coco and Kai 

Behaviour Awards to  Callum and Edie 

Lily and Grace 

Behaviour Awards to Heidi and Harry 

Year 3Year 3Year 3   

Celebration AssemblyCelebration Assembly  


